
GUINNESS BOYCOTT CONTINUES
The Catholic League’s boycott of Guinness continues to grow.
We have contacted all 14 regional offices of the Holy Name
Society,  and  over  100  of  its  officers.  Additionally,  we
reached out to 175 Catholic War Veterans posts across the
country. We have asked them to join our boycott of Guinness.

We also contacted over 200 Irish pubs in New York City and
asked them to join our boycott of Guinness.

Furthermore, over 250 more Irish pubs across New England  were
recently contacted to join our boycott of Guinness. We are
particularly singling out pubs in Boston and blanketing them
with information about the boycott.

Additionally, we contacted over 250 more Irish pubs across
Long Island, New Jersey and in Albany to ask them to join our
boycott of Guinness.

In the upcoming weeks, we will continue to announce additional
cities where the pub owners will be asked to join our boycott.

https://www.catholicleague.org/guinness-boycott-continues/

